
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Reminders 

Our gym days are Thursdays and Fridays - your child must have gym shoes!  Also, if you choose to send a 
treat for your child’s birthday, it must be a small individually wrapped treat (fruit snacks, Rice Krispy treats, 
etc.).  

LET’S HAVE A GREAT YEAR!  

Classroom Chronicles! 
News and Notes from Mrs. Stockdale’s 

First Grade Class 

 

August – September 2023 

Mrs. Stockdale 

mstockdale@ahsd125.org 

(708) 423-3078 

 Important Dates to Remember 

August 29 – Meet Your Teacher 6:30 
– 7:30 p.m. 

September 4 – Labor Day 

No School 

September 12 – Hot Lunch 

September 22 - Early Dismissal – 11:15 

September 26 – Hot Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

Math – Each math homework page will be stamped as “homework” and should be 
completed and returned the following day. 

Reading – Reading Logs will be sent home each Monday and should be 
completed and returned to school the next day. At times, students may also be 
assigned 15 minutes of Lexia for homework. 

Reading and Phonics 

We will be starting our reading series with the theme “Learning and 
Playing Together – School”, which includes a variety of fiction and 
non-fiction selections about co-operation.  We will also begin our 
individual guided reading groups. 

 
Math 

We are beginning Unit One of our Investigations Math series 
where we will explore number patterns and addition strategies. 

 

Spelling 

We are reviewing letter 
sounds and proper letter 
formation. Soon we will begin 
to blend individual sounds 
together to read simple 
consonant-vowel-consonant 
words. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 


